
AVON TOWNSHIP  

ADVERT ISEMENT FOR BIDS  

 
Electronic Bids will be received by Avon Township, Minnesota, on the QuestCDN.com website via 

the VirtuBid electronic bidding application. Only electronic bids will be accepted for this project. 

Bids will be received on the QuestCDN.com website, until 11:00 A.M., CDT on Wednesday, August 

17, 2022, at which time they will be opened electronically and reviewed for the furnishing of all 

labor, materials, and all else necessary for the following: 

 

2022 Roadway Improvements 

 

In general, work consists of the reclaiming and resurfacing, and milling and overlaying of multiple 

roadways in Avon Township. The Project consists of the following approximate quantities: 

 

 4,300 SY Reclaim Bituminous Pavement 

 9,650 SY Milling Bituminous Pavement 

 1,800 TN Bituminous Pavement Mixture 

 1,300 SY Geogrid 

 0.40 AC Seeding / Restoration 

 

Along with Traffic Control and related appurtenances. 

 

Complete digital Bidding Documents are available at www.questcdn.com for $20 by inputting 

QuestCDN eBidDoc #8268871 on the website’s Project Search page.  

 

The estimated construction cost for this Project is $275,000. 

 

Direct inquiries to Engineer’s Project Manager Jeremy Mathiasen at (320) 266-5232. 

Bid Security in the amount of 5 percent of the amount of the Bid must accompany each Bid in 

accordance with the Instructions to Bidders. 

 

The Owner reserves the right to retain the deposits of the 3 lowest Bidders for a period not to exceed  

60 days after the date and time set for the Opening of Bids. No Bids may be withdrawn for a period 

of 60 days after the date and time set for the Opening of Bids. 

 

The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all Bids, to waive irregularities and informalities 

therein, and further reserves the right to award the Contract to the best interests of the Owner. 

 

Stephen Saupe, Township Clerk 

Avon Township, Minnesota 

 

 

Published on August 3rd and August 10th, 2022 


